
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF AMENIA 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Town Board of the Town of Amenia will conduct a 

PUBLIC HEARING on the 18th day of November, 2021, at 7:00PM at the Town Hall, Town of 

Amenia, 4988 Route 22, Amenia, New York 12501, at which time all parties in interest and citizens 

shall have an opportunity to offer comments and suggestions on the Town’s intended use of 

Community Development Block Grant Funds for calendar year 2022. Following the Public 

Hearing, the Town intends to make application for Community Development Block Grant Funds 

pursuant to the Dutchess County Department of Planning and Development’s Community 

Development Block Grant Program. 

All parties in interest and citizens shall have an opportunity to be heard upon said matter at such 

hearing. 

 

Dated: Amenia, New York 

November 4, 2021 

                                                                         

 

BY ORDER OF THE TOWN BOARD 

DAWN MARIE KLINGNER, TOWN CLERK 
 


